
SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email:  al150bridge-widening@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (205) 327-4932 (3 minute limit)  

Mail Comments to:  
ALDOT– East Central Region  
ATTN: Sandra F.P. Bonner 
PO Box 2745 
Birmingham, AL 35202-2745 

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) and the City of Bessemer are 

proposing improvements along AL-150 between Morgan Road and Shannon Road.  

Information about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your 

comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described 

below. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by September 6, 2023. 

     Online  

     Public Involvement 
Bridge Replacement and Widening on AL-150 

Project Description 

The proposed project will 
replace the existing bridge on 

AL-150 over Little Shades 
Creek.  Additionally, AL-150 

will be widened from Morgan 
Road to Shannon Road and 

their intersections reconfigured 
to accommodate the widening. 

Construction will be phased to 
allow the roadway to remain 

open.

Comments on the proposed project must to be submitted by September 6, 2023. 

https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html

